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A Message from Mr. Garret

IMPORTANT
DATES

October 27th: Trunk or Treat
October 31st: Halloween
October 31st: Class Parties

Hello and happy Fall to all of you wonderful families.  This is a
super excited month as it begins the holiday season!  We are

so excited to shre with you the amazing festivities coming up.  
Starting now, we are accepting candy donations for our Trunk
or Treat and Haunted Hallway October 27th!  We sure hop to

see you there!

We are accepting candy donations!! 


